Nearly 100 businesses along the Liberty Road corridor comprise the membership of the Liberty Road
Business Association (LRBA). Members provide services in the form of retail shopping, fine dining and
drink, auto care, medical and healthcare, entertainment, insurance, property leasing, religious and other
non-profit supports- the list is far too long to be all inclusive. What they all have in common is a
commitment to those who live, play, and shop along the corridor. What they also have in common is
their recognition that the LRBA is a valuable resource to them, the wider business community, and their
customers.

Through its advocacy on behalf of members businesses, the networking opportunities that it provides to
members, collaborations with county programs, support of businesses wishing to locate on the corridor,
and sponsorship of community-wide events, the LRBA helps to create an environment in which
businesses can thrive.

As one of Baltimore County's 16 officially designated Commercial Revitalization Districts, the Liberty
Road business community is in a unique position to benefit from special county programs and support.
Over many years, the LRBA has worked closely those in county government to ensure that the needs of
the business community, its membership, are met.

| encourage you to contact us to learn more about how the LRBA can assist your business. Feel free to
contact LRBA’s Executive Director, Kelly Carter, or visit our website (Irba.biz).
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